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The May  Meeting will meet at the CAP Bldg.  Al Dunlap will tell us about his Long-EZ 
project, all the trials and tribulations. 

 The Meeting is at 9:00 Am  22nd May  2010   Hope to see everyone there.

We visted Earl Johns hangar to see his project and hear about some of his decisions and hints 
about building your own aircraft.
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Earl telling members about his aircraft



Sun-N- Fun was enjoyed by all during April 13th through the 18th, I hope all that attended had a marvelous 
time. The photos of Sun-N-Fun are posted on the Chapter website  www.eaachapter534.com
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Bus for Sun-N-Fun

http://www.eaachapter534.com/


Steve Wolf of Wing Over Aerobatics, will be giving a talk about aerobatics, 
spins and stalls at the CAP bldg on the evening of the 20th of May. 
 
"Flying on the Flip Side & All you need to know about a spin & were never told"
On Thursday May 20, 2010 at 7:00 pm

  You may register online at FAASafety.gov   Select Number: NR0132314 
            

If you know or come across any interesting websites, Articles or photos you would like to share.  Please forward them to
jdcornelus@live.com  Thanks

If you push the stick forward, the houses get bigger. If you pull the stick back they get 
smaller. (Unless you keep pulling the stick back --- then they get bigger again)

You know you've landed with the wheels up when it takes full power to taxi.

 FUN Places to Fly
Lake Wales, FL 

This is a Bed Breakfast that also serves lunch and dinner. It is a historical marker location with a 
very good grass strip. Oh, did I mention that the food is 5 star they have their own soup cannery. 
One of the more unique places in Florida. 
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CAP/EAA BLDG., LEESBURG INTERNATIONAL 
AIRPORT

8807 Airport Boulevard, Leesburg, Florida 34788
MEETS – 9 A.M. 4th Saturday each month.
President – Robert Vaughn  352.293.7801

Vice President – David Pierce 407.469.0014
Treasurer – Ed Cihoski 352.323.1712
Secretary – John Weber 352.787.5879

Membership Chair – Bill Condermann 352.357.1204
Program Chair – Paul Adrien 352.483.4642
Flight Advisor – Paul Adrien 352.483.4642

Technical Counselor – 352.483.4642
Newsletter Editor – Dale Cornelius -352-360-2654

Meets- 9 A.M. the fourth Saturday of each month.

mailto:jdcornelus@live.com
http://www.funplacestofly.com/funflydetails.asp?id=935

